



August 6, 2019

DIVISION MEMORANDUM DM No. 199_, s. 2019

CORRIGENDUM TO DM 194, S. 2019 RE: UPDATED ENROLLMENT FOR NATIONAL ASSESSMENT OF STUDENT LEARNING FOR K-TO-12

To: CID & SGOD Chiefs, Division Testing Coordinator, Public Schools District Supervisors, District Testing Coordinators, School Heads (Private & Public, Elementary & Secondary), School Testing Coordinators, and All Others Concerned

- Pursuant to Division Memorandum No. 194, S, 2019 or the Updated Enrollment for National Assessment of Student Learning for K-to-12 Basic Education Program which states that Updated District Enrolment Report shall be sent to sdo.testing@gmail.com on or before August 9, 2019.
- Due to the error of retrieving the password of the above-mentioned email address, please be
 advised that the updated report on enrolment shall rather be sent to
 sdo.quezon.testing@gmail.com observing the same format and due date.
- 3. Strict compliance and widest dissemination of this Memorandum is earnestly desired.

MERTHELM. EVARDOME, CESO VI. N. Schools Division Superintendent

dtcrra08/06/2019

DEPEDQUEZON-TM-SDS-04-009-001

DEPED - QUEZON
ICT UNIT

UPLOADED

Date/Time: 8-7-19 2:37Am

By: UKKIM

Ref. no. 190

